
 Welcome 
If you are a guest in our services 
today or this is your first time to 
worship with us, please take a 
moment to tell us a little about 

yourself. 
 

Name______________________ 

o Male 

o Female 

Address:____________________

___________________________

___________________________ 

Email:______________________

___________________________  

Phone (home) _______________ 

Phone (cell) _________________ 

 

Age Group: 

o Elementary 
o Teen 
o College 
o Single Adult 
o Married 
o Senior Adult 

 

Student at___________________ 

Prayer Request: 

___________________________

___________________________ 

o Post to Prayer Chain 

 

 
 
 

104 Shelly Drive Reedsville, PA 17084  
office@mountainviewchapel.org  717-667-3312  

www.mountainviewchapel.org  
 
 
Pastor  
David Aungst – Senior Pastor 
aungsts@hotmail.com  
 
Elders  
Mark Couch - Chairman 

markcouch25@gmail.com  
Frank Luke   
frankluke@embarqmail.com  
Jon Miller - Secretary 
jon.miller@frontiernr.com 
Coordinators  
Pastor David Aungst - Congregational Nurture  
Micah Anderson - Nurture & Outreach 
Ken Glick - Stewardship  
Jayne Kanagy – Education  
Esther Peachey - Hospitality & Encouragement 
 
Church Secretary/Treasurer
Leah Couch 
office@mountainviewchapel.org 
717-667-3312 
 
Prayer Chain 
Pastor Dave Aungst 
 
 
 
 

A member of Conservative Mennonite Conference 
 

Mountain View Mennonite Chapel exists to honor God by: leading the lost to 
salvation in Jesus Christ, promoting Christian growth in individuals and families, 

meeting the spiritual, physical and social needs of those who God places in our lives.  
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Welcome to Mountain View 
Inviting People to Experience Christ 

March 19, 2023 
Welcome!  We’re honored to have you with us as we worship Christ and 

connect with each other.  We pray that God will speak to your heart through 
the music and the message.  If you are visiting with us and have children, 

please know that we have a nursery available for infants through age 3. We 
also offer Children’s Church (ages 4-8) mid-way through the service. If you 

would like to obtain additional information about our ministry, please contact 
the pastor or an usher. 

 
9:15am  Sunday School 
10:15am Worship 
Sermon  Pastor Dave Aungst 
  “The Return of the King” 
Serving Today 
Ushers:  Eli Frank and Kip McElwain 
Greeters: Donna Peachey 
Nursery:  SS: Leah Couch   CH: LaCosta Frank 
Jr. Church: Leah Couch 
 
March 12th Report 
Offering:   $2,136.01 
Received YTD:  $33,723.03 
Budgeted YTD:  $33,351.34 
 
Announcements 
Thank you to everyone who brought food, helped set up, and/or cleaned up 
for the annual chili cook-off and pie bake-off!  
 
Next Sunday, Amanda Keeny will be giving us an update on her ministry. 
 
The Youth Group will be having a Progressive Supper next Sunday, March 
26th. More information is posted on the Youth bulletin board in the back. 
 
We are extending the diaper drive for Crossroads Pregnancy Center until the 
end of March. If you would like to participate, we will have a donation box 
located in the foyer. Please bring in packs of diapers, wipes, and creams to 
bless those moms!  
 
If you would like to be baptized during our Easter Service on Sunday, April 9th, 
please contact Pastor Dave ASAP. 
 

There are two upcoming fundraising opportunities to benefit the Central PA 
Amish Clinic: 
1. March 26th, 5:00-7:00pm - Come and enjoy an evening of Gospel Music 

with Joe Bonson & Coffee Run at the Kish Valley Grace Brethren Church in 
Reedsville. Refreshments will be served after the concert. All proceeds will 
benefit children and adults with Special Needs from the Amish Community. 

2. April 1, 2023 - Spring Fundraiser Dinner at Locust Grove Mennonite Church.  
Doors open at 5:30pm. At 6pm an Amish wedding-style meal will be 
served. Call 935-2065 to make reservations. 

 
There are several roles that need volunteers. If you feel led, or can think of 
someone who may be a good fit, please contact an Elder. Please be in special 
prayer that these roles become filled. 

- Historian 
- Thrift Shop Chair 
- Adult Sunday School Teacher 
- Children’s Church Teacher  

 
In late February, at the Conservative Mennonite Conference it was voted on & 
approved during the business meeting at the conference to change CMC to 
Rosedale Network of Churches.  It has been affirmed that even though this is an 
organizational name change it doesn’t change who they are as a conference, 
their theological commitments, their commitment to the Word, or their shared 
mission God has given us as a body of churches. 
 
Mega Sports Camp is a community, Christian sports camp, hosted by Locust 
Grove and held at the Belleville Playground. This year's dates are June 12 - 16 
from 9:00-11:30 AM. Last year, we were blessed with approx. 175 kids from all 
over Mifflin County and beyond. We hope this year to welcome even more! This 
camp takes many volunteers to run smoothly! Sports offered are Basketball, 
Baseball/Softball, Tennis, Cheerleading, Flag Football, & Soccer. We need 
several huddle coaches and coaches for these sports. We also need volunteers 
for registration, and set-up/clean-up. Also, with this many kids, it costs 
approximately $230/day in snacks. If you would like to volunteer or make a 
monetary donation towards the cost of snacks or to volunteer for one of the 
other positions available, please contact Kara Kauffman at (717) 437-1473. 
 
Looking Ahead 
April 9th – Easter Breakfast beginning at 8:30am – No Sunday School 
 
April 29th – Run Baby Run 5K & Mile Walk to benefit Crossroads Pregnancy Center. 
Located at the Lower Trail – Alfarata Trail Head in Alexandria, PA 
 
June 11th – 15th – Vacation Bible School – Keepers of the Kingdom 

 
I’m interested in: 

 
o Talking with someone about 

what it means to trust Jesus 

for my eternal life. 

o Baptism 

o Church membership 

o Setting up a counseling 

appointment 

o Receiving a box of offering 

envelopes 

o Subscribing to the Prayer 

Chain 

o Updating my contact 

information in the Church 

Directory - Use back of panel 

for contact information. 

o Other: 

 

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________ 

Please tear off this panel and drop it in 

the offering plate or you may give it to 

the pastor after the service. 


